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September 30, 2020 
 
Dear Members: 
 

Orange Shirt Day  
 
September 30th marks a solemn day of remembrance and an opportunity for our members to 
recognize the healing journey of the survivors and families impacted by the residential school 
experience.  As part of the Calls to Action by the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation we are 
asking our members across British Columbia to wear an orange shirt or alternatively a piece of 
orange cloth.   
 
We encourage our members to take this time to have meaningful dialogue and discussion as well as 
to broaden their understanding of the impacts, effects and legacy of residential schools as well as 
inclusion and cultural awareness. 
 
More information about Orange Shirt Day can be found at:  
 
https://www.orangeshirtday.org/about-us.html 
 
http://www.trc.ca/  
 
http://nctr.ca/about-new.php  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Stuart Myers 
On behalf of the Executive Board 
 
SM/km/MoveUp 
 
 
 


